

Friday, February 08, 2002

David Abookire, CMT Whole Health Wellness Center 1790 30th Street Suite #305 Boulder, CO 80301

Dear David,

We can't thank you enough for your kind and professional approach to the *art of healing*. You not only demonstrated how compassion and technique can be incorporated into the practice of Massage Therapy, but you listened and responded to our needs as Actors, Stage Managers and Stage Hands and developed a repore with us that will sorely be missed.

On behalf of the entire National Touring Company of *Kiss Me*, *Kate*, I wish to express our deep and genuine gratitude to you and to personally thank you for being, not only one of the finest Massage Therapists we've had the pleasure of experiencing, but being our friend and representing your field with the highest standards of professionalism.

I have taken the liberty of forwarding this recommendation to many of my friends currently touring the country in other Broadway Musical Touring Companies. I wish them the same happiness as we were fortunate enough to receive from knowing you. Thank you.

Sincerely yours;

William Gilinsky

Stage Manager/"Kiss Me, Kate" Natl. Touring Company

101 Productions/ New York City